
  
ARIZONA JUVENILE JUSTICE COMMISSION 

 
Courtesy Notice: 
 
 
This notice is a courtesy to inform the public that a quorum of the Arizona Juvenile Justice 
Commission members may attend a tour of Adobe Mountain School on May 08, 2025, at 9:00 
AM at the Arizona Department of Juvenile Corrections located at 2800 W Pinnacle Peak Road, 
Phoenix, Arizona, 85027. The Commission will not discuss, propose, or take legal action at this 
invite-only event. 
 
 
 
Dated this 05 day of May 2025. 

Governor’s Office of Youth, Faith and Family 
1700 West Washington Street, Suite 230 

Phoenix, Arizona 85007 


